
Weekly Newsletter - 26/05/23
Dear Parents and Carers,

All our pupils and staff have been working hard 
this week as we finish the half term. We are 
really happy to see the sun out and the 
temperatures rising, therefore we would love you 
to make the most of the warmer climate and 
enjoy all that London has to offer.

Some of our pupils have already been exploring 
London. We are ambitious for our children, 
therefore some of our youngest learners 
travelled to Buckingham Palace and were lucky 
enough to see the impressive changing of the 
guard. We have also seen Year 2 visit the 
Olympic Park, and Nursery and our ‘Little Stars’ 
in the day care have been exploring the park.

Star has also been full of song this week, as 
year 4 continue to prepare for ‘The Festival of 
Voices’. We welcomed our partner schools to 
Star this week for a full rehearsal.

Finally, well done pupils in year 2 and 6 who 
have been completing their standardised tests 
this half term, next it will be year 4 and year 1!

Have a wonderful break and we will see you on 
Monday 5th June.

Best wishes,
Ms Von

Year Five Road Safety
As part of the Road Watch Safety 
Scheme, Year 5 children had the 

exciting opportunity to join officers 
from the Metropolitan Police Force 

to educate individuals on driving 
safely in our local community. 

Nursery
AM - 95.5%
PM - 93.7%

Reception
RA -91.3%

RSM -92.7%
RB -86.7%

Year 1
1R - 94.5%
1T -95.0%
1B -94.5%

Year 2
2P -90.5%
2S - 94.5%
2U - 94.8%
2V -99%

Year 3
3GR - 95.5%
3R -91.4%
3L - 94.5%

Year 4
4R - 97.9%

4HS - 90.0%
4L - 93.8%

Year 5
5R -92.9%

5PN -93.1%
5T - 92.4%

Year 6
6H - 97.1%
6V -85.7%
6R -90.0%
6S -97.5%

Whole school attendance -93.4%

Attendance at Star
Did you come to school everyday this week? 

Which classes achieved the highest 
attendance? 

Who will get the attendance cup?

Pupil Leader’s Weekly 
Reflection

Next half term’s theme 
is ‘support’. Take time 

over the half term break 
to think about how you 

can support others to be 
the best they can be. 

Wishing you all a restful 
holiday.

Buckingham Palace
It was an absolute pleasure taking our wonderful Reception 

children to Buckingham Palace. We were lucky enough to watch the 
Changing of the Guard and were blown away by the marching, 

drumming and horses! All of the children demonstrated fantastic 
learning behaviours and we were so proud of each one of you!

Felipe- 6H

Teddy bear picnic
The Nursery children had a fantastic time 

going on a picnic. We explored healthy snacks 
that makes us strong as well as joined in with 
“The very hungry caterpillar” story. What a 

fantastic sunny day we had!



Nursery

AM - Wareesha
PM - Aariya

Reception
RA - Ayub

PSM - Aadam
RB - Ibrahim

Year 1
1R- Karim
1T- Asia

1B - Muhaiman

Year 2
2P- Ronnie
2S- Dalia
2U - Maci
2V- Isabel

Year 3
3GR- Rayyan
3R- Ehtemad
3L- Hareem

Year 4
4R- Umar
4HS- Kaleb

4L-  Precious

Year 5
5R- Grace
5PN- Joel

5T- Musab

Year 6
6H- Davi

6V- Chelsea
6R- Apryl

6S- Bianca

Reception
RA-  Hassan
RSM- Aadam
RB - Valentina 

Year 1
1R- Anaya
1T- Ajan

1B - Zackariya

Year 2
2P- Mahir
2S- Dalia
2U - Eliza

2V- Sienna

Year 3
3GR- Ashaz
3R- Marwa
3L- Helen

Year 4
4R- Abdullah
4HS- Artem
4L - Alisha

Year 5
5R- Vy

5PN- Reggie
5T- Anaya

Year 6
6H- Saifan
6V- Zainab
6R- Eesa

6S- Farhan

Golden lunches
Class teachers select one pupil per week to have a 
golden lunch with the Headteacher or Deputies. This 
is awarded to those that show the most progress or 
make the most effort in their learning!

479 316

401 506

Van Gogh

House points
Teachers, lunch staff, support staff, school leaders and our 
office team have been awarding house tokens all week. Pupils 
have received tokens if they have demonstrated children's 
rights, shown good leadership skills and have excellent 
learning behaviors.

Congratulations to the winning house….results below!

Happy leaves
This half term we are celebrating
pupils who have had displayed
self-confidence.
The winners in this weeks assembly were….. 




